EST. 1863

August 14, 2012
Re: Steve Windham — Employment Verification
To whom it may concern:

This letter is to confirm that Steve Windham had been employed as a part-time Instructor
for Heald College in Roseville from May 15, 2008 through November 9, 2009.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (415) 808-1493
Sincerely,

Hoa Tran
Payroll Administrator

CERTRAL ADMIMISTRATIVE OFFICE

601 Montgomery Street, 1 4th Floor, San Francisco, CA 94111
Tel: 415.808.1400 - Fax: £15.808.1598 - Web: www. heald.cdu



